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July 18,2005 

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS ENCLOSED 

Via Overnight Mail Delivew 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 23 99-08 5 0 

Administrative Services 

Re: CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALITY; 
NEFCOM'S REVISED RESPONSE TO 2005 LOCAL 
COMPETITION REPORT DATA REQUEST 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 
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NEFCOM submitted its response to the Year 2005 Local Competition Report 
Data Request ("Response") by letter dated July 12,2005 in accordance with Rule 25- 
22.006(5)(a), F.A.C., and Section 364.183(1), F.S., claiming confidential treatment for 
specific sections of its Response. Subsequent to that filing, NEFCOM was made aware 
of an error in Table 4 of that confidential filing. Therefore, I am enclosing one (1) hard 
copy of the unedited revised Response to Table 4; one (1) copy of the revised Table 4 
with the specific confidential information highlighted in yellow; and two (2) edited 
copies of the Response with the specific information claimed to be confidential blocked 
out. 

A copy of this cover letter without the enclosures is being provided to Beth Salak, 
Director, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcements. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (904) 688-0029 if you have any questions regarding the revised Response. 

Sincerely, - 
Deborah Nobles 
Vice President of Regulatory Affairs 


